
 

CORRECTION: 8-30-2020 BZA: Public Hearing(s): Area Variance & 
Special Use Permit 6:00 pm 
AUGUST 19, 2020 BY ​VILLAGE OF TRUMANSBURG 

Village Residents, the Notice Published for the upcoming 8/31/2020 Board of Zoning Appeals Public 
Hearings did not contain the virtual video and audio conference information.  

I apologize for this oversight. The corrected notice below includes the Zoom information. 

Respectfully, 

Tammy Morse 

Village Clerk 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING(S) 

VILLAGE OF TRUMANSBURG 

BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS 

August 31st, 2020 

6:00 PM 

  

ADDENDUM 

  

Join Zoom Meeting, https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83797972792  

https://trumansburg-ny.gov/8-30-2020-bza-public-hearings-area-variance-special-use-permit-600-pm/
https://trumansburg-ny.gov/8-30-2020-bza-public-hearings-area-variance-special-use-permit-600-pm/
https://trumansburg-ny.gov/author/truman6_wp/


 

The Village of Trumansburg Board of Zoning Appeals will, at the above date and time via virtual video and 
audio conferencing:https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83797972792 conduct a PUBLIC HEARING to take 
comments on a request from Lester Eastburn for an Area Variance for his property located at 24 Salo 
Drive, Trumansburg, NY 14886 (Tax Parcel # 7.-1-24) for an existing accessory building that was placed in 
the front yard without required variance.  

The Village of Trumansburg Board of Zoning Appeals will, at the same above stated date and time, hold a 
PUBLIC HEARING to take comments on a request from Nicholas & Amy Moe for a Special Use Permit to 
use their leased commercial property as a Redemption Center to be located 61 W. Main St., Trumansburg, 
NY 14886 (Tax Parcel #6.-1-5.1)  

Information on these requests may be reviewed at the Village Clerk’s Office at 56 East Main Street, 
Trumansburg, New York during regular business hours. Any person wishing to make comment may do so 
at the hearing or in writing prior to the hearing until 4 pm on August 31st, 2020.  

Following the public hearing the Board of Zoning Appeals will conduct a meeting to further consider and 
take appropriate action on the requests.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Tammy J. Morse 

Village Clerk 

 

 


